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From: niccole olsen <niccoleolsen@gmail.com>
Sent: Wednesday, July 29, 2020 8:10 AM
To: Jeff Meucci
Cc: Assembly
Subject: Re: Support of additional funding for the school

Hi Jeff,

| really hope the assembly doesn't find our children, their education, and their safety as an unwise use of those funds.

Thank you,
Niccole

Sent from my iPhone

On Jul 29, 2020, at 6:01 AM, Jeff Meucci <jrmeucciscuba@gmail.com> wrote:

Thanks for your email Nicole, while the assembly is always supportive of the schools, | expect that there
will a thorough review by borough staff and the assembly of additional funding that the school might be

looking for.
While the CARE funds are welcome it is important to me that they are used wisely.

Thanks again for your thoughts. Jeff

On Wed, Jul 29, 2020 at 6:33 AM niccole olsen <niccoleolsen@gmail.com> wrote:
Dear Assembly Members,

| want to voice my support for the school’s request for additional funding from CARES Act money from

the Borough.

It is absolutely vital that our students be able to attend school in as normal a schedule as possible. It's
important for not only their education, but also their emotional and physical well being. A full time
school schedule is also a crucial piece for our local businesses to thrive, allowing working parents to
continue their positions without their roles and schedules being disrupted.

| applaud the School District for making such an effort to modify our typical classroom atmosphere and
school setting in order to keep our children as safe as possible during this time.

It's our job as a Borough to support the school in whatever way we can.

Thank you,
Niccole Olsen

Sent from my iPhone



